
From: ROBERT WEBB  

Sent: Sunday, August 7, 2022 5:26 PM 

To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] File # Z- 9300  

Seasonal outdoor patio Regulations  

To who it might concern :  

I hope the committee and resultant regs Include a revision thst states a Patio must be attached to the 

bar/ restaurant . Size is not esp important But A patio in the middle of a parking lot That requires  staff / 

servers etc to cross the car traffic lane to reach the impromptu ‘Patio’ should Not Be Allowed  

> unsafe for staff 

> possibly not safe for people using that space as cars           trucks etc are all around the poorly fenced off 

corral .  

Please consider  

Thank you  

Robert Webb 

Ward 7 

 


